
 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year.  We are excited to begin this new school 

year. We have a few new staff members that I would like to introduce: 

➢ Julie Oates - Middle School Counselor 

➢ Lois Hocker - Middle School Secretary  

➢ Lily Hocker - 5th Grade English 

➢ Caley Uhrig - 8th Grade English 

➢ Patrisha Newman - Educational Aide 

➢ Heather Fannin - Educational Aide 

➢ Alyse Klupenger - Social Worker 

These individuals bring experience and a passion for educating students.  We are   

excited to have them join our team.  If you would like to speak to any of them or any 

staff member please feel free to contact the middle school office at 740-663-6079. 

As educators, we understand individuals learn from their successes as well as their 

mistakes which is why our motto is B.E. (Better Every Day).  We encourage our    

students and staff to be the best version of themselves each day.  Better today than 

yesterday!  Better tomorrow than today!  We look forward to working with you and 

your child this year.   

Go Green! 

Matt Murphy, Principal 

Welcome back Huntsmen!!! 

We have had a great month getting to re-know our students! As we 

look forward to another school year, we anticipate that each student 

will have many successful experiences. We want to remind you that 

as the middle school staff, we are here to work with you to support 

and encourage you and your child through the ups and downs of 

the middle school years. Don’t hesitate to share concerns or     

problems you and your child may have. 



Important Dates: 

Oct. 21 End of Grading Period. 

Oct. 25 Yearbook fundraising items 

 Scheduled for delivery. 

Oct. 26 COGaT Testing 6th grade 

October 31 Trick or Treat at the Track 

 6pm - 7:30pm.  

Nov. 10 Veteran’s assembly @ 1:00 

Nov. 10 Winter Sports Meet the Team 

Nov. 10 Cheer and Basketball Pictures  

Huntsmen Scoreboard: 
Cross Country: 
 HMS Girls SVC Champions 

  Rachel Lute– 1st place 

  Hayden Magill– 4th place 

 HMS Boys SVC Runner-Ups 

  Keegan Woodruff– 5th place 

Volleyball:  
 7th grade 1st place in the regular season 
 and in tournament 

 

Lady Huntsmen Basketball will host 2 “in house” 
sessions free of charge for grades 3rd- 6th on 
Nov. 6th and Nov. 13th 3:00-4:30. 

Educational Spotlight: 

Do you know about our Vo-Agricultural in the Middle 

School? Mr. Dirk Vogelsong has provided all Middle 

school students an opportunity to learn about farming 

through gardening and raising animals—piglets, rabbits, 

chickens, and goats. In October, the students made    

apple butter with apples that were donated from 

Hirsch’s Fruit Farm. The students had an opportunity 

to learn first hand about “Farm to Table”. 

Attention Parents: 

 Testing can be very stressful, but important so 

that we can see how well our students are doing. 

On October 26, all 6th graders are going go to be 

participating in the COGaT test. We encourage 

that all students are well rested and well fed prior 

to this day so that the students can do their best.  

 We are putting a call out to parents and family 

members. If you are interested in tutoring or 

mentoring our students, please let us know. If you 

are interested, call Julie Oates at 740-663-6079 or 

julie.oates@huntsmen.org 


